
 
 

 Stockport Grammar Junior School 
  

 School Council 
 

 
The School Council meets once per half-term, chaired by Vicki Hutchinson and supported 
by Martin burns. One pupil from each form class is elected by their peers to represent 
the form class on the Council. Pupils are encouraged to discuss matters relating to non-
curricular issues in school. The Deputy Head informs pupils of the meeting date and 
requests items for discussion to be prepared beforehand with the form class. 

What are the aims of the school council? 

• To make sure that our school is a safe and happy place for children. 

• To make sure that children have a place to voice their concerns. 

• To encourage all children in the school to suggest improvements. 

• To make sure any suggestions or concerns are listened to and acted upon. 

 

Minutes are displayed which also include a commentary/response from the Headmaster 
and Deputy Head and, if necessary, the Catering Manager and/or Bursar. 

An annual report is submitted by VH to the Governors’ Education Committee meeting 
each summer. 
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